
Golden Door's Annual  

 
 

Open House 
 

Reminder:  Golden Door's Annual Back to School Open House is 
scheduled for Wednesday, September 11th, from 6:30 - 8:00 pm. 

Parents are required to attend this evening event.  This is an adult event, 
so it is appreciated if you can find a sitter to watch your children while 

you attend the open house.  Each teacher will hold three "parent 
information sessions", one every 30 minutes, beginning at 6:30.  Each 

parent who attends a teacher presentation will receive a NUT Card that 
their child may use on Thursday, September 12th.   

 
Please be sure to stop by the gymnasium and visit the following tables: 

 All Specials Teachers and Support Staff  
 Main Office Info Table 

 Apollo After School Table 
 PTA Table  

 Chess Wizards Info Table 
 Slightly Used Uniform Sale Table 

 Bambino Chef Cooking Lessons for Kids 
 Snack Sale:  baked goods--all proceeds will go to Student Activities  

 
PARKING:  Reminder; we do not have a parking lot available for parents 
to use. Please do not park in our parking lot or the church parking lot.  

Non-authorized vehicles may be towed.   Please plan to find street 
parking.    

 
 


